
Christel F. Carpenter

From: lynne switzky <lswitzky@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 3:41 PM
To: Christel F. Carpenter
Subject: Request for Use of the Auditorium for a Forum

Crystal, 
The Board of the LWVBC would like to change the date and time of our request to  
Thursday, September 27, from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm. We realize that this is still after usual hours for the 
building. 
 
Please notify me as soon as possible if this date is not available. 
 
Thanks for your help. 
Lynne Switzky, President 
League of Women Voters of Baldwin County 
251‐644‐5882 home 
815‐761‐3481 cell  



Christel F. Carpenter

From: lynne switzky <lswitzky@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 2:53 PM
To: Christel F. Carpenter
Subject: Request for Use of Auditorium on 9/22/18

Dear	Crystal,	
The	League	of	Women	Voters	of	Baldwin	County	is	a	not‐for‐profit	organization	that	
disseminates	information	on	voter	registration	and	voting	rights.	We	are	nonpartisan	and	
never	endorse	political	parties	or	candidates.	
We	would	like	to	use	the	auditorium	of	the	Government	building	in	Robertsdale	on	
September	22	from	1:00	pm	to	5:00	pm	for	an	opportunity	to	Meet	the	Candidates	and	a	
Forum.	
The	event	will	be	open	to	the	public.	We	will	invite	all	candidates	on	the	ballot	in	November	
to	attend	to	meet	the	voters.	We	will	also	ask	candidates	for	selected	offices	to	participate	in	a	
moderated	forum	and	answer	preselected	questions.	We	are	waiting	for	results	of	the	
primary	to	determine	which	candidates	will	be	invited	to	speak.	
We	would	like	to	serve	coffee,	iced	tea	and	cookies.	Naturally,	we	would	be	responsible	for	
clean	up.		
If	you	need	further	information,	please	contact	me	via	email,	lswitzky@hotmail.com	or	call	
me	at	251‐644‐5882	(home)	or	815‐761‐3481	(cell).		
Thanks	for	your	consideration	of	our	request.	
Lynne	Switzky,	President		
League	of	Women	Voters	of	Baldwin	County	


